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Minutes from the October were read and approved. 
Jim gave a treasurers report with $321.82 in the 
bank. It was approved. Seven members were present. 

New Business: The past maintenance of the field was discussed and was declared successful. The 
mowing went well. The spring fill and planting worked out well however the new grass didn’t take too 
good in some places. It was decided to try again to work some of the bare spots this spring.  The 
subject of acquiring new members and have some information available to them was discussed. It was 
determined to have Jerry make a page available on how to contact our club and some membership 
requirements along with some equipment suggestions on the FlightBox website. Jerry also is to design 
and submit for approval a label to be placed on old magazines to be left at various businesses. He said 
he would work on it during the winter months. We also talked about inviting the various Boy Scout 
troops this spring.   
 

Old Business: No old business 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 
Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 
 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 
 

Editors Comments:   


